
 

Dear Parents, 

 

We’ve got the ‘Friday feeling’ in school today as we share three pieces of fantastic news 

regarding our fundraising efforts to date.  

 

Smarty Tube Fundraiser  

We raised an amazing £1151.44!! Thank you so much for all the effort put into filling your 

smartie tubes! 

 

Christmas Cards with iQ  

I’m sure you were delighted with the final products that were sent home following the 

Christmas card designs placed back in October. This week we heard that this raised an 

additional £286.50 for school funds. 

 

Moy Park Competition ‘Make Magical Moments’. 

We received a surprise phone call today to say that The Diamond has been nominated to 

receive a gift of £500 this Christmas from Moy Park! We are delighted! 

 

Thank you once again and I look forward to sharing how we are going to use the additional 

funds for school and for your children. 

 

L Boyd  

(Principal) 

 

Contact Number: 028 2588 0709                      Email Address: lboyd533@c2kni.net 


